26th June 2012

Dear Parent / Guardian,

Year 4 has been lucky enough to be invited to an exciting languages celebration event at Gosforth High Academy next Tuesday the 3rd July 2012. The children have been learning German, French and Latin songs over the last few weeks, and they will have the chance to practise these during the day, as well as take part in various other fun language activities. The children will only be attending during the day, and not for the evening performance. 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am in order to walk to the event, and will return ready for the end of school. Please make sure your child comes to school with suitable footwear and a coat in case it rains. Children will also need a packed lunch and a drink. If you child usually has free school meals they will be able to get a packed lunch from the school kitchen.

Please complete and return the attached form by Friday 29th June.

Kind regards,

Miss Scott and Miss Fowler

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

I give permission for my child …………………………………………. to go on the Languages Day next Tuesday 3rd July.

THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION MUST BE GIVEN:

Emergency contact at the time of the trip (Please Print)

NAME: ………………………….. RELATIONSHIP: ………………………………

TELEPHONE NUMBER: ……………………………………………………..

SIGNED: ………………………………… Parent/Guardian   DATE: ………………..

